
Update on our 
New (temporary)

Headquarters
The move of our headquarters operation from
80 West End to 1700 Broadway is complete.
Most issues with the building, and access to it,
have been, or are being, worked out. 

Here’s a few issues the membership should be aware of:

Why Did We Move?
Our headquarters at 80 West End Avenue was sold in 2006. At that point, we be-

came renters at 80 West End under a lease that expired on Dec. 31, 2010.
In other words, we had to get out. Our new, and temporary location, at 1700

Broadway is the former home of the TWU International Union. The International
moved to Washington, D.C. in October 2010 and offered the space to us on a sub-
lease. The union made the move to 1700 solely as a stopgap until the leadership
can identify a new and permanent home for Local 100.

Access to 1700
1700 Broadway is a major office building, with high security requirements.  We are working with the building’s management to

smooth the process of entry to Local 100’s location on the 2nd Floor.  The process is no different than any other high security build-
ing in the City.  Following are the simple procedures.

Call the Local and speak to one of your Division Officers to arrange an appointment for clearance with lobby security.  When you
arrive, security will call the Local’s reception and someone will go down to meet you in the lobby and bring you upstairs.  

Please, bear with us on this.  Don’t just show up.  Give us sufficient notice so you don’t have to wait.

Union Meetings
1700 is a much smaller space than 80 West End Avenue so monthly division or section meetings formerly held at 80 West End

are now being conducted at other locations, but mostly at the YMCA at 5 West 63rd Street (just off Central Park West) for the fore-
seeable future. This site is actually closer to mass transit then 80 West End Ave. There is no change for meeting locations that were
normally held off site.  Please check the Local 100 Calendar for times and locations on our website: www.twulocal100.org

When Will We Have a Permanent Home?  
The Local leadership is actively pursuing the purchase of a new Union hall for the membership that will provide adequate space,

accessibility and convenience.  
The search is focusing now on downtown Brooklyn. Several properties are being looked at at this time and we are confident that

a new home for TWU Local 100 will soon be found.  

What Hasn’t Changed?
Childcare/TUF (Training-Up-

grading) is still located (temporarily) at 80
West End Ave. on the third floor. Phone
(646) 505-4500.

Member Services is still lo-
cated at 180 Livingston St. (4th Floor)
Brooklyn. Phone (347) 643.8064


